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Crystal Card

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 3:48 PM
To: Kathryn Cowdery
Subject: Document 00301-15 in Dockets 140142 and 140244

Per your instruction, Document 00301-15 has been moved from the “Correspondence” to the “Documents” section in both Dockets 
140142 and 140244. 
 
Thanks! 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 15, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 00315-15




